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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Sun Safety in School 
 
Whilst we are all looking forward to some pleasant weather this Summer Term, it is important 
that we are prepared for any hot weather. 
 
The NHS sun safety advice recommends using a sunscreen with both UVA and UVB protection 
and choosing a high factor sunscreen with a high level of UVA protection.  Many brands are 
formulated specifically for babies and young children. 
 
So that pupils can continue to enjoy activities outside of the classroom, without the risk of 
possible sun damage, please supply a named sun hat and some sun cream for your child (in a 
named container) so that it can be applied when needed. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Steve Solomons 
Headteacher 
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